
 
Advanced Plumbing COVID-19 Health & Safety Practices 

 
In light of COVID-19’s spread throughout the community, Advanced Plumbing has made 

changes to our delivery of services in order to adhere to all health and safety recommendations 
made by public health authorities. Our plumbers now wear masks and practice social distancing 

in ​all ​customer homes and businesses. 
 

Advanced Plumbing remains open to offer plumbing services across the Greater Toronto Area. 
We are committed to offering industry-leading service, and our skilled, licensed plumbers are 

available to tackle any plumbing project you may have in mind. Please give us a call at 
416-769-8800, or ​submit a form with us here​, and we’ll get back to you as soon as possible.  

 
To all healthcare workers, and essential frontline workers serving the community during this 

public health crisis: Advanced Plumbing wishes to Thank You for all that you do each and every 
day. We wish everyone the best during these extraordinary times. 

 

https://www.advancedplumbing.ca/contact-us/

